

Class of 1985 Class Agent Letter June 2015

Dear Class of 1985:



- 1. Big Bash 2015 was delightful. (See above. No arrests were made, as far as I know...). I had the opportunity to spend time with fellow class agent Mike Gilvary and his lovely family, wife Lisa, son Patrick, and daughter Holly. Betsy and I had so many nice encounters with the Wabash cult, including 1985 luminaries Bill Harrington (reunion chairman), Professor Scott Himsel, Dr. Todd Rowland (sorry I missed his well-received symposium), the eternally youthful Houston Mills, honorary 85 member Professor Melissa Butler (as always a font of political wisdom), Greg Estell and Jim Davlin (see above, again), Wabash staff Steve Hoffman and Mike Raters, the Reverend C. Davies Reed, and many, many more. Mike Gilvary shared this quote from Rev. C. Davies Reed's Sunday morning sermon: "The weekend provided him with a necessary 'Wabash Booster Shot' to renew his immunities." Thanks to all who attended, and sang, and reminisced. Hopefully we will see those with the desire (but insufficient freedom this year) in 2020, if not before.
- 2. The fiscal year 2014-2015 ends soon. Please, if you haven't this FY, consider a gift to Wabash:
 - www.wabash.edu/gift, or
 - 877-743-4545, or
 - Wabash College Annual Giving POB 352 C'ville, IN 47933

3. More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu, and on Facebook, with Big Bash photos as below:

http://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=10151213075522734&set=a.10150282164892734.335901.5 00607733&type=1&comment id=8349615#!/groups/206066189687/

http://www.wabash.edu/news/displaystory.cfm?news_ID=10573

4. Have a great summer. Mike (milgils@sbcglobal.net) and I would love to hear from you and share your tales.

Kyle Carr, 1985 231.935.6129 office 231.271.2758 home kcarr1@mhc.net